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Dear students,

According to the Meteorological Agency, the very strong Typhoon No. 24 (Trami) is
expected to hit the Kinki district (Kyoto) directly while preserving its power.

Please be sure to check the status of the typhoon, strictly wary of windstorms, sediment-
related disasters, and depending on the situation take necessary action such as return
home as soon as possible, evacuate and so on.

Especially September 30th, please refrain from going outside unless absolutely

necessary and act having safety as your first priority.

Kyoto Institute of Technology Student Support Center.

Inquiries
Kyoto Institute of Technology Student Affairs Office
TEL: 075-724-7144, 075-724-7147

Emergency Contact (Reference)
Kyoto Institute of Technology Middle East Gate Reserve
TEL: 075-724-7065



